
TEEN SUPPORT PROGRAM

The Teen Support Program is an extension of the PLC Health Clinic’s regular services of 
providing abstinence education to teen girls.  If a teen is unable to come to the agency for
these services, the Teen Support Program makes a PLC Health Clinic worker available to
meet with a teen at her home school during free period, study hall, lunch, or after school. 
The PLC Health Clinic worker will provide education on abstinence as a way of life, 
risks of pregnancy and STDs, self worth, setting boundaries, making wise choices, 
choosing good role models, and secondary virginity.  Incentives will be offered for 
attendance and completion of the course.  Involvement in this program is voluntary and 
offered as a service to provide support to teens.

The PLC Health Clinic worker has been in contact with _______________________
(Student Name)

and the school has approved meeting on _________________________________.

Please keep the above information about the Teen Support Program and the scheduled 
times for meetings.  If you would like more information about this program or other 
services we provide, please contact the PLC at (419) 238-9177 or check our website at 
plchealthclinic.org

Please sign and return the bottom section.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

_________________________ ______________________________
      Student's Name    Home School

I, ______________________________ have read the information on the Teen Support 
Program and give permission for the above named student to be involved in this PLC 
Health Clinic programming.

_________________________ __________________________
    Adult Signature                    Date

_________________________ __________________________
   School Personnel                   Position


